

## **Teaching Assistant Change**

Dear Parent/Carers

On the 13<sup>th</sup> May Mrs Lean, one of our Foundation Stage Teaching Assistants, will be leaving Birklands Primary School.

She has made the decision to pursue a different career path.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Lean for her hard-work and dedication, while working at Birklands Primary School and we wish her all the best in her new career.

We will be welcoming Mrs Blackamore into the Foundation Stage Team from the 16<sup>th</sup> May. She is a teaching assistant that the children are familiar with, as she has worked at Birklands Primary School previously. We will be interviewing for a permanent replacement very shortly.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Mr M Cohen Acting Head Teacher







